February 6, 2023, via text.

A text message was sent out to all board members in the group message. Caitlin has stepped down from
Treasurer. Bobbie Bates nominated Ashlinn York as treasurer. It was seconded by Jennifer Wiser. Those
that responded were: All in favor by Courtney, Michelle, and Paul.



